School Newsletter

New Place, Better Care, Fun Activities, New Playground

Tree pose...then a quick camera pose



New Location, Better Care

Changes must be made to do better, and to be better.

Here at Learn & Grow Playhouse we cherish your children! That's why we have put so much thought, time, and effort to polish up, and make our new home center the best it can be. Our mission is far from over, and we can see more changes coming in the future...









Birthday's This Month:

Mia is 3 now!



Mia loves to play and sing with her friends and loves Vanilla Cupcakes! Yummy!

Odin is 1 Now!



Odin is strong and super cute! He loves to crawl and explore!

Already, new policies have been put in place to help us care for your little ones:

Staff and teachers have gone through, and will continue to go through, rigorous trainings to make sure we will be the best teachers, and care givers for your children.

Toys and equipment (the most important to your children) are updated and very suitable for helping your kids develop and have fun. I think in particular the dinosaurs are a "roaring" success (haha bad dad joke).



We are more efficient and thorough when sending you reports (by email). Important information will travel to you more quickly and accurately this way. Please keep us updated on any changes to your email or if you have not received an emailed report yet. We know there have been many, many changes so far and there may yet be more; so we appreciate deeply your understanding and support in these positive changes.

Somethings, however, will never change: like our passionate resolve to care for and educate your children. We hope you will always use the SUGGESTION BOX located right inside the front door; we never want to stop improving and we take your suggestions and concerns VERY seriously. Thank you for all you do as parents and guardians for your wonderful children here at Learn & Grow Playhouse! Warmly,

Learn & Grow Playhouse Childcare/Preschool

Our playground will be ready in <u>June!</u>

Remember to send your child with shoes and a jacket everyday if you would like them to play outside.

GROWING IN THE WINDOW

The P-K class has been learning about how plants grow. With a small bean they have learned that, with sunlight and moisture, they can turn it into a tiny sprout which will grow into a beautiful, green, bean plant.

They learn about the roots and photosynthesis; every one of them has loved seeing their own bean, sprout and grow. We know at this age how important discovery is to your child's development. Nature is so important for them to see and understand. Have you noticed that when a child is outside they have more energy and smile a bit more? We know this activity and more to come will engender a love of nature, and life, into your children's lives.

